
 
 

 

 
 
 

10th December 2014 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
11th March 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Ofsted Meeting  
 
On Tuesday 17th March at 6pm we are holding a meeting for parents/carers to 
discuss any issues or concerns that they may have following our recent 
Ofsted inspection. 
 
Please can you indicate on the form below whether you will be attending the 
meeting so we can ensure we have sufficient seating.  Forms should be 
returned by Friday 13th March. 
 
Do remember that if you are unable to attend you can put your comments in 
an email and send them through to the school office using the following email 
address schooloffice@blackhorsehill-infant.wirral.sch.uk 
 
Many thanks to the parents who have already sent in their views. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Julie Morris 
Headteacher 

 
 

>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 
Ofsted Meeting 

 
I/We will /will not be attending the Ofsted meeting on Tuesday 17th March at 
6pm. 
 
Child’s Name……………………………………………………………………… 
 
Class……………………………………………………………………………….. 
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